
 

 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

T5007 tax slips for Income Assistance recipients 

Start Date: March 7, 2023 
End Date: March 24, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 40 sec 

The Department of Family Services, Income Assistance Division, wants Income 

Assistance recipients to know T5007 tax slips for 2022 were issued in late February. 

Those who received the Senior Citizens Supplementary Benefit in 2022 will receive their 

T5007 in the mail. 

It’s important to file your income tax return every year to ensure you receive the correct 

benefits. 

Federal benefits such as the Canada Child Benefit, Old Age Benefit, and Guaranteed 

Income Supplement are based on your income tax return, as are Government of 

Nunavut benefits such as the Senior Citizens Supplementary Benefit, and the Senior 

Fuel Subsidy. 

The Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) tax filing deadline is April 30, 2023.  
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